
 
3607 County Rd. 65 
Rangely, CO 81648 
(970)675-4300 
fax (970)675-4399 

 
 
April 27, 2022 
 
 
Mr. Clayton Wein 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO  80203 

 
RE:   Technical Revision #74 – Combination of RP-2/3/4 and RP-5A  

Deserado Mine – Permit No. C-1981-018 
 
Dear Clayton: 
 
Enclosed is a technical revision (TR-74) addressing the combination of refuse piles RP-
2/3/4 and RP-5A.  Details concerning the proposed revisions are enclosed. 
 
The intent is to disturb and remove topsoil and subsoil from the small 5.83 acre area 
between RP-2/3/4 and RP-5A to more effectively place refuse material within the footprint 
of this complex.       
 
If you have any further questions, please contact me at 970-675-4322. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kurtis Blunt 
Sr. Environmental Engineer 
kblunt@deserado.com 
 
enc: 
 
cc: Jennifer Maiolo – BLM 
 Town of Rangely – public review 

mailto:kblunt@deserado.com

